בי"ס מקיף עירוני א' - אשקלון

בניהול מוסדות חינוך מיסודה של הסוכנות בע"מ - סמל מוסד: 644294



TEXT 1

The story הסיפור

Sally has a new bag for school. The bag is red. There is a notebook in her bag. She likes her new bag.

Questions

- 1. What color is the bag?_____
- 2. What is in the bag? _____
- 3. What is a good name for the story?_____

מהו השם המתאים ביותר לסיפור ?הקף בעיגול.

- a. Sally has a pencil
- b. A notebook for Sally
- c. Sally goes to school
- d. A new bag for Sally

TEXT 2 קראו את הקטע הבא:

There is an Animal Farm in Kfar Saba. It is full of interesting animals. There are tigers and lions in there. You can go near them by car or by bus.

There is a cafeteria in the animal farm. You can go there with your family or with your friends and you will have a good time. The animal farm is 10 kilometers from Natania. It is open every day of the year.



בי"ס מקיף עירוני א' - אשקלו

			ים ו רונ)	1
	1		1			
All and						
1	1	7	77	ш	N	

המילים יהנאות ומופים ולו מור מי שול מי פינבוי הנים "נק") סמל מוסד: 644294 המילים יהנאות ומוסד: 644294

1. TI	nere is (שורה 1)	again madanin ma	
. fu	ll of (1 שורה)	sheeds-holocose-hisean	
3. ne	ar them (3 שורה)	annugati kanggan mang "	
1. or	(5 שורה)	· ·	
5. α <u>.</u>	good time (6 שורה)	on beautifus and had	
ó. ev	ery day (7 שורה)	na construir a faire ann aighte a thainn	
			4
		:השאלות	נו על,
1.	Where is the animal farm?		
2.	What can you see there?	,	distribution in
3.	How can you see the animals?		and the same and
4	Where can you eat in the animal farm?		
5	. Why is it good to go to the animal farm?		
6	. How far is the animal farm from Natania?		ісов іншенення
7	. When is the animal farm open?		<u>tecentylerformus</u>
		The same that the same of the same that the	personagaisorheathal



בי"ס מקיף עירוני א' - אשקלון





Dear Harry,

I'm writing to you from the summer camp on the Carmel near Haifa. I'm here with all of my friends from school. We are going to stay for a week. The camp is a lot of fun and I'm sharing a room with two other friends. The weather is nice. It's very sunny and hot every day. Tomorrow we are going to go fishing in the morning and sailing boats in the afternoon. We are going to play ball games on the beach on Wednesday and on Thursday we are going to have a ping-pong competition. I'm very good at ping-pong and I hope I will win. On Friday morning we are going to visit a museum in the city center and in the afternoon we are going to have a big party at the camp. The next day, we're going to go hiking. Some people love hiking and some people hate it. I don't really like it. I'm not interested in walking for kilometers and kilometers up and down mountains. You just get hot and tired. The worst thing is that the next day all your body aches*.. To make things really bad, you can fall over and break a leg. I have terrible memories** of hiking when I was a child. My parents always wanted to get to the top of the mountain, and then the next mountain top, and then the next. On Sunday morning we are going to collect garbage on the beach and then we are going to recycle some of this garbage. On Sunday evening we are going to travel back home. I hope I'm going to have a great time here! With love, Maya

זיכרונות :memories ** כואב aches*



בי"ס מקיף עירוני א - אשקלון

ביס מקיף עירתי אי

בניהול מוסדות חינוך מיסודה של המוצים באומת מוסד: 644294

1. Where is Maya?	
2. How is the weather?	e make committee (i), che committee (ii), che committee (ii), che committee (iii), che commit
3. Complete השלימו Maya is with her 4. Where is she going to go on Friday?	
	accessory and
5. Maya doesn't like hiking. Why? Give ONE answer.	

Good Luck!

